
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Please send in the following items for your child 

for the 2020-2021 school year. Thank you! 

 

-3 boxes of tissues 

-wet wipes (such as baby wipes) 

-antibacterial wipes (such as "Wet Ones") 

-disinfectant wipes (such as Clorox wipes) 

-extra set of clothes (seasonal) 

-1 snack and drink daily 

-backpack (large enough to fit a folder, notebook, and 

lunch/snack bag 

-lunch/snack bag 

-Resealable Pull-ups (if applicable) 

-2 composition notebooks 

-3 glue sticks 

-2 bottles of Elmer’s glue 

-paper towels 

-1  4pk of Playdoh 

 

Thank you! Looking forward to working with you and 

your child this fall! 

 

Ms. Hompesch 

 


